Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
ABC Group, LLC
The Florida Department of Transportation District Three announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, March 21, 2017, 5:30 p.m., CT
PLACE: Pensacola Grand Hotel, 200 East Gregory Street, Pensacola, FL 32501
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host a public information open house Tuesday, March 21, regarding the State Road (S.R.) 30 (U.S. 98) Pensacola Bay Bridge replacement project.
The $398.5 million project will construct a new bridge across Pensacola Bay in Escambia and Santa Rosa counties. The new bridge will consist of two structures, one for eastbound and one for westbound traffic. Each structure will accommodate three 12-foot travel lanes, ten-foot inside and outside shoulders, and a 10-foot multi-use path for pedestrians and bicyclists.
Work is scheduled to begin in March 2017 with completion currently slated for summer 2020.
Maps, drawings and other information will be on display. There will be no formal presentation; however, representatives from FDOT will be available to discuss the project plans, answer questions, and receive comments.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, religion, disability or family status.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Jack Harrison, FDOT Project Manager, (850)981-2738, jack.harrison@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jack Harrison, FDOT Project Manager, (850)981-2738, jack.harrison@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Ian Satter, FDOT Dist. 3 Public Information Director, 1(888)638-0250, Extension 1205, ian.satter@dot.state.fl.us.
